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September 22, 2021

Dr. Kevin Hall

c/o University of Victoria

PO Box 1700 STN CSC

Victoria, BC V8W 2Y2 Via email: welcomeceremony@uvic.ca

Dear President Hall,

Re: Installation of Kevin Hall as President and Vice Chancellor of the University of Victoria

Please accept my sincere congratulations to you on being selected as the eighth President and
Vice Chancellor of the University of Victoria on the unceded territory of the Songhees and
Esquimalt Nations.

Your experience in commitment to sustainability and dedication to diversity and inclusion in other
universities will be widely welcomed here in Saanich and across the region. The District of
Saanich is committed to celebrating the rich diversity of people in our community. We are guided
by the principle that embracing diversity enriches the lives of all people. If we can assist you in
anyway in this journey together please let us know.

| would like to say welcome on behalf of Saanich Council and staff, and send you my personal
congratulations and wish you every success in your exciting new role as University of Victoria
President and Vice Chancellor.

Sincerely,

Fred Haynes é
Mayor




